
This workshop will examine specific areas of the National Institutes 
of Health’s (NIH) grant submission process. Staff from NIH will provide 
detailed information on the Pathway Independence Awards and a brief 
description of the new Exceptional, Unconventional Research Enabling 
Knowledge Acceleration (EUREKA) program. A panel of investigators 
who have received funding from NIH will share their experiences working 
with this sponsor from proposal development and submission through 
project management. 

Lunch will be provided.

Please visit our website for registration and more information:  

http://rf.osu.edu/inf/e-cal.cfm#186

OFFICE OF RESEARCH

Research Awareness Month, October 2007

NIH Submission Process  
& Panel Discussion

Wednesday, October 31
10:00am - 3:00pm 

Biomedical Research Tower, Room 115
A map and directions are available at: http://www.osu.edu/map/building.php?building=112


